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FLEA CONTROL
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Aids in the Control of Fleas

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Made in Canada

REG.NO. 22870  P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:

SILICON DIOXIDE.................... 97%

100 g(3.5 oz.)

Manufactured by:
Hedley Technologies Inc.

Mississauga, Ontario M4W 4T7
1-888-476-4473

www.hedleytech.com

INSECOLO™ is designed to take advantage of mineral deposits of
diatoms which have been found useful in reducing crawling
insect pest population in and around the private home or
apartment.  The patented manufacturing process of this product
contains two food-grade additives of which one attracts the
crawling insects while the other is a digestive ingredient. 
When applied directly, crawling insects are usually killed
within 48 hours from cutting action.  This fine powder will
not stain.

HOW IT WORKS: Diatomaceous Earth (diatoms, sharp microscopic
particles) - Insects are killed from internal and external
cutting action that also cause dehydration of insect pests. 
Two Food-Grade Additives - One ingredient attracts insect
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pests into the powder (external action); the other attracts
insects pests to eat the powder (internal action).  Kiln-baked
together into a patented powder form which can be used both
dry or wet!

DIRECTIONS: INSECOLO™ will remain effective in controlling
fleas as long as product is present.  Direct application to
insect is preferred.  Apply by lightly coating or dusting area
where insect pests are found or hide such as cracks &
crevices, under cabinets, etc.  Product remains effective as
long as it is present.  Use as powder indoors or out.  For
best results, use in areas where dust application cannot be
affected by heavy rains or high winds.  For longer control
outdoors, use as a wettable powder with water around
foundations, shrubs, flower beds, gardens, etc.

DOSAGE: Dry - Lightly coat desired area.  Suggested rate of 50
g of INSECOLO™ per 10 sq. meters. (1 oz. INSECOLO™ per 65
sq.ft.) Wet - Apply to point of wetness 75g of INSECOLO™ in 1
L water per 10 sq. meters. (2 ½ oz. of INSECOLO™ in 1 qt.
water per 65 sq.ft.)

DISPOSAL: Dispose of empty container in household garbage. Do
not reuse container.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid breathing
dust.  Do not use as a space spray.  Avoid contact with eyes.

FIRST AID: If in eyes, rinse with cold water.  If irritation
persists, seek medical attention.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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